2 April 2024

Review of the Draft Applicant Support Program (ASP) Handbook — New gTLD Program

The Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) welcomes the opportunity to provide a comment on
the Draft Applicant Support Program (ASP) Handbook for the New gTLD Program. This is a
significant undertaking by ICANN org and the ICANN community, and the RrSG appreciates the
dedication of the team in addressing this matter.

The RrSG supports the proposed language in the draft ASP Handbook, and does not have any
additional feedback.

Sincerely,

Ashley Heineman
Chair, Registrar Stakeholder Group
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